
From: Seely, Walter 
Sent: Friday, January 6, 2023 1:49 PM 
To: Mathur, Vineeta 
Subject: Subdivision Application #4047 50 Barry Place.  
  

Hi Vineeta  
  
In regards to Subdivision Application #4047 50 Barry Place. 
  
FM has no objections as long as a paved roadway/driveway is maintained to both 
parcels  
  
Happy New Year 
  

Walter (Bud) Seely 

Fire Marshal 
Stamford Fire Department 
Office of the Fire Marshal 
888 Washington Blvd. 7th Floor 
Stamford, CT. 06902 
203-977-4651 
  
 


